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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
July 21, 2023 
 
 

NORTH CUNNINGHAM AVE LANE CLOSURE SOUTH OF KERR AVE 
 
Weather permitting, beginning at 7 a.m., Wednesday, July 26, 2023, until 5 p.m., Friday, July 28, 
2023, A&R Mechanical will be repairing the storm inlet within the right-of-way. The east lane 
heading north towards Kerr Avenue will be closed and traffic will be shifted to the other northbound 
lane. Entrances will remain open during this repair. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction areas.  Thank you in 
advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Please direct questions or 
concerns to Mr. Matthew Graven at 217-384-2342 or mpgraven@urbanaillinois.us.     
 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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